Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Technical Changes - WRC Rules

From: Ruhiman, Carrie A <carrie.ruhlman@ncwildlife.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 12:49 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Smallwood, Michael <michael.smallwood@ncwildlife.org>; Haywood, Betsy <betsy.haywood@ncwildlife.org>;
Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>

Subject: RE: Request for Technical Changes - WRC Rules

Hi Ashley,

We would like an extension of the period of review for 15A NCAC 10F .0306. Please let me know if there are any
questions. Thanks!

Carrie Ruhlman

NC Wildlife Resources Commission
Mailing Address: 1701 Mail Service Center
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-1701
Office: 919.707.0011

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



